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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:38 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Aquarion Rate Increase

I have attached an Internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: william sullivan [mailto:skipsullivan2000@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 10:01 PM
To: PUG
Subject: Aquarion Rate Increase

On November 5th 2008 you will be hearing Aquarion’s proposal for a rate increase for their customers in
Hampton, North Hampton and Rye Beach.

Their request is way out of line given the economy that we are cuffently mired rn.

Please consider the rate payers and not the Aquarion stocltholders.
/~

Thank you.

William H. Sullivan
12 Colonial Circle
Hampton New Hampshire
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